
Please make the Minutes Available to Home Group Members 
 

District 41 Committee Meeting Minutes  
 September 3,2006 

 
Attendance 
 
Voting Members 
Bob S.              DCM    
Phil K.  Treasurer/GSR Attitude Adjustment Group/Intergroup Secretary 
Karen S. Secretary/Treatment Facilities Chair/Alt.GSR East Hills Group  
Ted Ribblett    Saturday Night St.Marks GSR  
Phil G.             GSR East Hills Group 
 
 
Meeting Opened with the Serenity Prayer   
 
Secretaries Report: Karen S gave the report. Phil K. made a motion to accept the 
minutes. Karen S. seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: Phil K. gave the report on finances. The balance is $665.70. 
 
  
Committee Chairs 
 
The Treatment Facilities Report: We are attending the women’s meeting at the 
YWCA, at 9:30am Mondays. 
   
  
GSR Reports 
 
 
Phil K. - Attitude Adjustment Group: The meeting is doing ok same as last month. The 
meetings are being held in the Ala-non-meeting room during the summer month. They 
are purchasing gold and silver medallions for anniversaries. 
 
Karen S - East Hills Group: The meeting is doing well. They continue to support the 
answering service monthly. We are going to have a dance along with our anniversary 
meeting coming up in the New Year. 
 
Ted R. -Sat. Night St.Marks Group: Attendance is down. There are AA members from 
the halfway houses attending. 
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DCM Report: Bob S read the report. He attended the 3rd quarterly meeting. They 
reviewed the 2006 & 2007 calendar for Area 60. He announced a new Grapevine rep. as 
Gene M. A thank you to Paula for all she did for the grapevine 
Bob shared about the up-coming elections at Area 60 and also at District 41.Please see 
attached report and flyers. 
Phil K. made a motion to accept the report as given. Karen S. seconded the motion. The 
motion was passed unanimously. 
 
Old Business: DOS is ongoing discussions; we need volunteers to help with the panel. 
The workshop we are doing is Service –without expectations. We also discussed to make 
donations to needy groups in Johnstown with the leftover supplies from the State 
Convention. It was decided to be given to St.Marks Sat. Night meeting and also Moxham 
Monday night meeting. 
 
 New Business: The fall election will be in October. Please see flyer. 
Ted R. asked about something to be done on New Years such as a dance or party Phil K. 
directed him to the Laurel Highlands Intergroup who handles activities-Glenda. There 
was a discussion about the groups holding alkathons at their meeting place over the 
holidays. It was stated that each individual group has a group conscience and can make 
that decision. 
 
Phil K. made a motion to adjourn. Karen S. seconded the motion. 
 
 
 
 The meeting closed with “ I am responsible statement” 
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	Committee Chairs

